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At present Mike Fantham (who hopes to chair the Forum in place of the much-missed Mike Evatt) and I need four more papers to be presented at the Free Flight Forum on Nov. 15th in order to make it viable. We've had offers from several people, but can YOU come up with something that would be of interest? It can be on our history, structures, materials, electronics in free-flight, aerodynamics, flying, building or handling techniques, indoor, scale, ideas for making free flight better, Vintage, you name it. Unless we get some more papers for the Forum then we'll have to kill it after 36 years. It's up to you.

There's not been much opportunity for flying this year but plenty of time for thinking and building, so please contact Martin Dilly - martindilly20@gmail.com before Oct.11th with your offers.
